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Question 
Please provide all evidence and or data held by the SAS in relation to discussions with the 
Scottish Government and or other authoritative bodies with regards to a process known as 
'toe tagging' as documented at the Scottish COVID-19 inquiry by paramedic Robert Pollock 
which occurred from 2020.  
 
Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance service is not familiar with the term toe-tagging as referred to by Mr 
Robert Pollock to the Scottish Covid Inquiry.  On reading Mr Pollock’s statement and his 
explanation of toe-tagging, the Scottish Ambulance Service are clear that this was not or 
ever has been part of our resuscitation guidance.  


